DISTRICT 11 DR REPORT
FALL ASSEMBLY

Greetings from D11
| can’t believe this is the last official event for Panel 55.

We have 1 further meeting to elect our new panel in October

Our Gratitude Lunch is 11/4/17

We still have No Alateen meetings

We are finding having a Cell Phone to be working out very well for use cost and
efficiency wise

We have 2 GEMs planning on attending Assembly (\WWahoo)

We are again co-operating w the 3 AA districts and Intergroup in Brevard county for the
planned AA Roundup Jan 4-7 2018

Our district remains solvent

We continue to have excellent attendance at our District meetings with an average of 3
past DRs attending

We have a new meeting located in a hospital

Our website is static at present the chair is stepping down
We struggle with members being willing to take commitments

| feel blessed and humbled to have held the position of DR for this panel and look
forward to working with you all in future

Hugs
Susan



